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Lumberton, NC – On June 3, Golden Corral of Lumberton launched its own local 
website, www.goldencorrallumberton.com in an effort to establish a stronger local 
presence and expand its commitment to the community. Some 30 members of the 
Lumberton Chamber of Commerce and the community attended a luncheon celebrating 
the launch of the website. 
 
Tom Marks, General Manager of Golden Corral, Lumberton, explaining, “We are excited 
about having a local website and the opportunity to expand our community involvement. 
The site will offer the ability to place catering orders, banquet and private meeting room 
reservations, check on gift card balances, specials, our hours and menus, download 
coupons, updates on Military Appreciation Day, and our Children’s Miracle Network 
fundraising efforts, Community Newsletter, job openings, and opportunities on our 
Twitter and Facebook to win free breakfast, lunch, dinner and catering.”  
 
Dalton Stocks, owner, adding, “We want to take this opportunity to thank 
MARCCOM.com for designing and building our website on such short notice and the 
community for joining us for lunch.”        
 
For additional information on Golden Corral, Lumberton, NC visit 
www.goldencorrallumberton.com or call (910) 671-4882; for additional information on 
MARCCOM go to www.Marccom.com or call (919) 577-0634. 


